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Lebo PRIDE is a group for parents of students with special needs.  

 

PRIDE brings together parents, caregivers, professionals, and faculty to foster 

collaborative partnerships in our schools and our community. It is a committee of 

the Mt. Lebanon School District Council of PTAs that provides education, 

advocacy, and support to parents. 

 

PRIDE will be meeting on November 13, February 12, and April 30 from 7:00 to 

8:30 p.m. in Room D205 at Mt. Lebanon High School.  

 

There will be an informational meeting from 7:00-8:00 and time for conversation 

and connecting with other parents and attendees from 8:00-8:30. Please see below 

for the topics to be covered at each meeting.  

 

November 13th - Introduction to Special Education and Support Services 

 

February 12th - Transition to Work and Postsecondary Education 

 

April 30th - Executive Functioning 
 

 
Please contact Heather Doyle at hdoyle@mtlsd.net or 412.344.2012 for questions or more 

information. 


